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Comments: I oppose drilling anywhere in the mountains that is proposed, obviously the entire ecosystem would

be endangered. The water supply for the ruby wildlife refuge and fish Hatchery is solely dependent on the

snowpack from the mountain range in question , it takes one to two years for this seasons snow to reach the

marsh. I have been fishing at the Marsh for more than twenty years, it is the premier fishing destination in the

state of Nevada,

Also I have drilled oil wells all over the United States for twelve years and pressure tested blow out preventers for

two years,I have a unique insight to what is involved to drill and bring a well into production, a multitude of issues

can develop when you punch a hole thru an aquafir, drilling mud and chemicals used in the process can migrate

and contaminate the water source, also an underground blowout can go god knows where thru existing fractures

that lead directly to the water source, we do not need a deepwat r type event in Nevadaplease stop this

nonsense before it does


